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Wednesday 17th January 2024 
 

Year 5 The Deep Trip – Monday 5th February 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Thank you for responding so positively to the viability letter regarding the Year 5 trip to The Deep in 
York.  We are delighted to confirm that our Year 5 children will be visiting The Deep on Monday 5th 
February 2024.  Throughout the course of the day, the children will be learning about the oceans and 
sea life as well as taking part in a workshop about plastic pollution in the oceans.  
 
The coach will leave school at 8.00am and will return at approximately 6.15pm.  Children will 
therefore need to arrive at school at 7.45 am so that they have time to gather their things together and 
go to the toilet before departure.  Unfortunately, the coach will be unable to wait for any late arrivals. 
 
Children will need to wear their school uniform and comfortable footwear as they will be walking 
around The Deep throughout the day.  
 
On the day, children will need to bring a packed lunch and drinks.  We do ask that you please ensure 
that the children’s packed lunch is disposable and in a named carrier bag so that it can be disposed of 
when eaten to prevent the children having to carry it with them.  Please do not order a school lunch 
on this day unless you are entitled to free school meals, in which case a pack up will be provided for 
those children who have free school meals. If you are entitled to free school meals but would prefer to 
provide your own lunch, please let the school office know so we do not waste food. Please do not send 
children with sweets, chocolate or fizzy drinks.   
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £22.25 per child, as per the viability study, towards the 
cost of admission and the coach for this trip.  Please log on to ‘Parent Pay’ to complete your 
permission and to make your contribution.   
 
As always, if you have any questions, please do come and speak to us. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mr Whitehead and Mr Wilson 
Year 5 Class Teachers 
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